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Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 

Friday, May 17 

No classes for all grades 

Have a great Victoria Day long weekend! 

Jr/Sr Track & Field practices are held every 

Monday and Thursday from 3:30—5:30 p.m. 

and every Wednesday from 3:30-5:00 p.m.  

Please return registration forms and fee of $25 

to the Office or payable on School Cash Online. 

Livingstone Parents Association Fundraiser                                                 

The Association is holding a Sunset Gourmet 

fundraiser until May 19.  There are a selection 

of delicious mixes available for dips, sauces, 

breads, soups and desserts! To view the           

selections online, please visit the website at 

www.sunsetgourmet.ca.  Orders may be 

dropped off at the Office and payment may be 

made by cash or cheque! 

Bottle Drive for Milk River Trip 

The senior high outdoor education class is 

seeking donations of recycled bottles and 

cans to assist in their fundraising for their 

canoe trip in June.  Any donations may be 

dropped off at the school for the class.  

Thank you for your support! 

Grades 5 and 6 Field Trip  

Thursday, May 16 

8:30-11:30 a.m. 

The classes will return in time for lunch and 

afternoon classes. 

Kindergarten Cap & Gown Photos:  May 22 

Save the Date!                              
Livingstone Athletic & Academic 

Awards Night                                        
Thursday, June 13 

LSA 2024-2025 Registrations                                                           

We are accepting registrations for the 2024-2025 

year.  Visit the  LSA website for information and to 

access the registration portal.     We ask that              

parents complete a new form even if your child 

attended the program last year.  Each registration 

requires a $100 non-refundable deposit,  payable 

to Livingstone School, which must accompany the 

registration.  Cash and cheque payment can only 

be accepted at the Office.                                                  

Please note: Existing Livingstone School athletes                        

permitted to register for the new season only  if 

this year’s fees have been paid in full. 

https://www.livingstoneskiacademy.ca/

